
                                                          

 

23 September 2020 
Meeting Minutes 

 
The September meeting was held on the 23rd with 11 members present. The club now has 40 
members. 
 
Financially the club has a balance of $3,171.73 so we are doing quite well. There was a 
donation of $50.00 to Rough & Tumble in memory of Thomas D. Griesser who was one of our 
own. He is missed by all that knew him.  
 
https://roughandtumble.org 
 
https://www.dignitymemorial.com/obituaries/paoli-pa/thomas-griesser-9349830 
 
There was some talk about the club getting a Trainer Airplane to help beginners learn to fly 
and possibly even joining our club. There was a good amount of support for this by the 
members present. 
 
We had our Fun Fly on the 27th and that event went pretty good given the fact that Mother 
Nature didn’t cooperate on our scheduled day of the 26th.  Some of Tom’s RC gear was sold 
and Dave brought in some ship models also. There was a good amount of flying and a good 
time for all. There was a pretty good turnout and it was nice to see everyone again.  
 
There was a motion that was carried to start building the new shed ASAP during this fall 
season. Any volunteers for this project would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Enjoy the rest of the flying season. 

 

 

 

 


